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Dear parents  
 
We have had a lovely and very busy end to Term 2. Well done to Lime, Cherry and Ash Classes who gave a polished 
performance of ‘The Twinkly Nativity’ on Monday and Tuesday of this week. We also enjoyed Christmas Dinner on 
Wednesday.  
 
A big thank you to our dedicated FODS team for organising the hampers and the raffle which raised in the region of 
£800 for school funds.  
 
Traditionally at this time of year many of you are extremely generous with gifts for the staff.  Please do not feel 
obliged to this as we do recognise how tight things are for many of our families this year.  
 
Thank you to all of you for supporting our school events and fundraising activities. On behalf of all of our staff 
team, I would like to wish all our families a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year - enjoy and keep safe. We look 
forward to seeing you all back on Monday 8th January 2024. 
 
 
Headteacher 
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Let’s celebrate!   

Headteacher’s Award: 

 Sheldon in Beech Class for doing an amazing job helping clear up after Christmas Dinner. 
 Matilda in Cherry Class for a great story and super handwriting.  
 James in Beech Class for an amazing improvement in his writing. 
 
Star of the Week:  
 
Lime Class   Joshua for persevering with his scissor skills. 
Cherry Class  The whole of Cherry Class for doing so brilliantly in their Nativity performances this week.  
Ash Class  Finnley for always being the best friend. 
Willow Class Lennix for being kind and compassionate to others. 
Chestnut Class Bay for always working hard in all areas of learning. 
Beech Class  Orla for being so compassionate and caring towards others. 
Oak Class   Soren for always having a positive attitude. 
 
Dilton’s Maths Magicians:  

  
Lime Class  Lacey for ordering numbers to five and subitising the correct amount. 
Cherry Class  Jasmine for working really hard  and persevering to make sure that all of her numbers are the  
   right way round.  
Ash Class   Amber for learning her times tables well. 
Willow Class Luca for some fantastic problem solving using multiplication and division.  
Chestnut Class  Marley for always being enthusiastic and determined in Maths. 
Beech Class  Kai for excellent perseverance when solving tricky area problems. 
Oak Class   Sam for work on co-ordinates. 
 

TT Rockstars: 

In the last 7 days these children have earnt the following certificates: 
 

Most improvement in accuracy – Lennix in Willow 

Most improvement in Studio Speed – Finley J in Willow 

Biggest increase in correct answers – Max in Chestnut 

Star of the week – Highest number of minutes played – Oliver in Oak  

Biggest increase in coins earned – Max in Chestnut  

Carol Service - Tuesday 19th December  

You are all invited to our Carol Service at Holy Trinity Church on Tuesday at 2pm. Following the service the children 
will return to school for pick up.  You are then invited to return to the church to join members of FODS who will be 
serving refreshments until 4pm.   


